
From: Nancy Devlin <ndevlin@chipublib.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2025 3:26 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Amanda Eaves <aeaves@chipublib.org>; Joel Flores <Joel.Flores@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Gift received: $30.00 VISA card 

  

This email acknowledges that: 

  

1. During Storytime, I received a $30.00 VISA gift card from Morocco's mom 

2. I am accepting this card as a gift to the City of Chicago 

3. It will be used by the WALKER branch of the Chicago Public Library for official business purposes 

  

  

  

  

Nancy Devlin  | Librarian III -- Children's 

Walker Branch  | 11071 S Hoyne Avenue | Chicago, IL   60643 

312-747-1920  |ndevlin@chipublib.org  | chipublib.org/walker 
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